
 As a frequent user of this area, my personal comments on proposal #NZ-4w. 

I believe that this is a great add on to the current trail system on the beartooths. It would allow 
cabin owners to travel to the junction, and use the current trail system without trailering which 
would cut down on vehicle use. I believe that in the winter you would have very little conflicts 
with wildlife and with the snowfall, little wear on resources. I think that the trail would need to 
be marked well with reflective markers for safety. I think that it would be a great benefit to the 
current trail system. 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Willie Onstine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




